
Hello!

Hard to believe it’s June! Glad to see
everyone out there enjoying the course.

We hoped you noticed a few on course
improvements. The bunkers on hole 11
and hole 18 have a new drainage system
as well as new sand. The tree removal
between hole 3 and hole 7 has been
completed. Many thanks to Steve Kurta
and his ground crew.

TWGA NEWSLETTER
Monthly Newsletter for TWGA Members 

J U N E  2 0 2 2 ,  I S S U E  1 5 T W G A  2 0 2 2

C O P Y R I G H T  T W G A  2 0 2 2

TWGA Board Update The three women’s leagues are in full swing
along with a few tournaments on the
horizon. Please consider playing in a some
(or all) of the events regardless of your
ability. We guarantee you will have a great
time!

The locker room punch list has been
completed! We are delighted with the
results and thank all the committee
members for their hard work.

See you out there,

TWGA Board
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League Updates
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Any birdies that you get
during league play,
remember to post on the
birdie tree! Include your
name, date and hole #

18 hole league

As league play is week to
week, non-members can
play with a $2 charge.
Contact Barb Loveland
(315) 727-9102 or
bloveland319@gmail.com)
by Friday if you want to
play on Tuesday. 

Enter scores after play on your 
 GHIN app or in the pro shop.
Drop off all score cards in the
Pro Shop after weekly play.
Sign up for following week after
2:30 pm on Tuesday.
Please wear proper golf attire.
Those without a handicap, par
plus 5, then pick up.
If you can't play unexpectedly, let
pro shop know!
Find the weekly schedule, sub
list and earliest start times on
the TWGA website page.

      
Questions, Please contact Anne Marie
Donahue @ 315-439-2168 or Joan
Hopkins @ 315-254-4312

9 hole league
Wednesday am

If you have not joined the league but
would like to play on a Wednesday
morning now and then, contact Lynne
Cardarelli at eastwing@twcny.rr.com by
the Sunday prior to league day.
Fee is $1.

SWDGA is looking for
members! All you need is a
22.4 handicap. 
Please contact Barb Loveland
at (315) 727-9102 for more
information.

District Golf

Twilight

mailto:bloveland319@gmail.com
https://www.tuscaroragolfclub.com/twga
mailto:eastwing@twcny.rr.com
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Hello Ladies! 
Our Lady Luck Tournament is just a couple
weeks away. with a shotgun start at 5pm.
Format is Captain and Crew. 
All ladies are welcome whether you are
in the Twilight League or not! 
You may bring up to three guests or play
with other members. 
Come out and Roll the Dice, Pick A Card,
Putt for Cash and have fun with friends!
 CLARIFICATION:
YOUR ACCOUNT WILL BE CHARGED FOR
DINNER AND ANOTHER CHARGE FOR THE
TOURNAMENT OF $15. THERE IS AN
ADDITIONAL $5 FEE FOR MULLIGANS
AND PUTTING CONTEST. 
THIS IS A CASH PAYMENT AT SIGN IN.

 Call/Text Jeanine Kavney with any
questions at 315-727-4342.




TWGA NEWSLETTER
Monthly Newsletter for TWGA Members  Page 3

Tournament Updates
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Lady Luck Tournament  - June 28th!
Sign up to secure a spot! !
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Other Updates

 
Introducing

Ladies Summer Series!



These Clinics will offer Introductory
information for all ladies looking to

improve.



Thursday, June 30th - Short Game
(Chipping & Putting) 

6:00 - 7:00pm



Thursday, July 14th 
Full Swing 6:00 - 7:00pm



Tuesday, July 26th - On Course / Playing

Lesson (Rules & Etiquette) 6:00 - ?
SIGN UP IN THE PRO SHOP
$20 Per Clinic / $50 For all 3




I would like to sincerely thank
each and every one of you for
the support you have shown

me these last few difficult
weeks since Dave passed. You

all mean the world to me. 
I love the TWGA family!



Thanks for everything!

Julie 

Pro Shop Update From the Heart
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Employee of the Month

Scott Webster

Scott Webster Tuscarora Golf Club Pro 

Scott lives in Marcellus with his wife, Patti. He has
two children: Collin who lives in the DC area and his
daughter Erin who is currently in Seoul, South Korea
finishing up her year abroad for the University of
Pittsburgh. 

Scott graduated from Onondaga Central School
where he was on the winning golf team which won
honors for four years in a row. He then attended NC
State. He started golfing at five years old and played
at Tanner Valley. 

After school Scott worked at the Pompey Club for
one year, Onondaga Golf and Country Club for eight  
seasons, and then became the head Pro at Beaver
Meadows. Finally, he became the head pro here at
Tuscarora 21 years ago! Scott will be retiring at the
end of this season. He plans to help the
maintenance crew a couple days a week next season
and play more golf. His wife plans to start part time
next year, and then they will have more time to
travel. 

Congratulations Scott! We will miss you. Thanks for
all your do and have done for us here at Tuscarora! 

Written by Julie Files


